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16.10.20 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

FOUNDATION STAGE 1 - HOMEWORK 

The children are loving being back in nursery and enjoying engaging in all the different learning activities with their 

friends. To support their learning in school and to give you some ways you can get involved with your child’s learning, 

we prepare homework and reading activities for you to complete with your child at home. We now put these activities 

for your child on our learning platform Seesaw. We gave out your personal login details for Seesaw at the beginning of 

this half term. If you need them again, please let me know and I will happily print them off for you. 

You can find a simple video on how to access and use seesaw on our school website under the distance learning tab at 

the top of the home page or follow the link below. 

https://www.st-patricks.nottingham.sch.uk/school-closure-distance-learning/ 

I will reply to your child’s homework activities on Seesaw when you have completed them and tell your child how proud 

of them we are for joining in with home learning. We are really looking forward to seeing all the lovely activities you 

complete with your child on Seesaw. 

Thank you for your support, working together at home and in school we can provide the best education for your child. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sarno 
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